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 Dear Friends and Supporters, 
 

At the School for Blind Children in Cooch Behar much happens at the end of the Fall semester. The stu-

dents get their grades, and then they celebrate Christmas before returning home to their families. This year 

the suspense was high. Raj’s wife Svetlana tells us that it has been a difficult year financially and that the 

School did not know if it could afford Christmas presents for the children. But extra funds for Christmas 

arrived both from SB-Foundation and others, and the children each received a jacket, shampoo, and deodo-

rant. The joy among the 

students was great as 

they compared sizes of 

their jackets, talked, and 

in other ways expressed 

their happiness.    
 

A Warm thank 

you and  

Happy New Year  
from both The School 

for Blind Children and  

SB Foundation   
via us in the Board,                                    

Arne, Elisabeth, Gloria, Ivar, Lena, Roger 
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